
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Support BCBS Grant Application. 

DATE:          August 15, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

David Anderson (Live Well Coordinator for Goodhue County – SHIP) is preparing an 

application to Blue Cross Blue Shield Minnesota (BCBS) for grant funds that are 

available through their Catalyst Funding Initiative Program. If the application is 

approved, funds would be available to engage professional services and provide guidance 

to prepare a Bicycle Master Plan for Cannon Falls. These efforts are consistent with 

recommendations that resulted from the Bikeable Community Workshop (May 2019).  

With your consent, I will prepare a letter of support for inclusion with the application. 

 

The accompanying information provides further explanation of the Program. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is asked to support preparation and submission of an application to 

BCBS Minnesota for grant funding to pay costs incurred to prepare a Bicycle Master Plan 

for Cannon Falls. 








